[bookmark: _GoBack]MINUTES
Foxfire HOA
Date | time October 20th, 2016| Meeting called to order by Tami
In Attendance
Approximately 17 residents.  Residents signed in and introduced themselves.
Board
The HOA Board and its new members were introduced.  No objections were made to the accepted nominations of the new board members.  It was brought up that the Treasurer’s term of service expires will be expiring soon.  The floor was opened for nominations for this position – no nominations were brought fourth.
Action Committees
There are a number of “annual” events the HOA board brought to the attention of residents.  Obviously, the HOA board cannot carry out the execution of every idea brought to its attention.  It was discussed that residents should volunteer to head up a committee overseeing one event or project as a way of contributing to the greater good of the Foxfire neighborhood.  This was well-received by residents, though no one committed to a specific committee 
Suggested committees include:
· Christmas decoration committee
· Playground Replacement Committee
· 4th of July Picnic “Block Party” Committee
· Movie in the Common Area Committee
Budget Discussion
The 2017 HOA budget wasn’t up for a vote yet; however, HOA Board members discussed with residents the idea for an annual neighborhood beautification project.  2016’s project was the replacement of the front entrance lights.  2017’s proposed project is the replacement of entrance signs.  Samples were distributed and voted upon.  HOA board secretary Jaymie Hunckler will research quotes for replacement costs.  
Other project ideas included:
· New lighting in the playground area to reduce unwanted visitors and loitering in this area.
· A fountain in neighborhood ponds
· Becoming a “gated” community
· Upgrading the playground equipment (it was suggested we apply for a grant for this project)
· Adding picnic tables and a shelter to the old basketball court
Other Discussion Items
It was suggested that the community garage sale be reinstated.  The reason for the demise of the neighborhood sponsored garage sale is because of lack of participation.  Giving more advance notice may increase participation in this event, especially if its concluded with a neighborhood event (i.e. movie night)
It was suggested that a neighborhood-wide email me distributed discussing the Activity Committee idea and inquiring about neighbor participation.

Adjourn
Motion to adjourn was made at 8:20 p.m. and passed unanimously.
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